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Hi,

I'd like to register my objection to the proposed StoneHedge A303 scheme.

I'll keep it brief, this is a WORLD HERITAGE site. Any scheme that degrades a world
heritage site should not be considered. Ever. It's our heritage that can never be recovered
and should be preserved for future generations.

We were shocked when the Taliban started destroying culturally significant sites and
statuses. If this goes ahead, we are no different. 

There's always another way, it might cost more but it's a one off cost to preserve a unique
area.

It's that simple.
Regards
Pete




